
 

ASTA and Stardome are bringing you an 
evening with the stars 

Date:​ Wednesday 11th September, 4:30 - 6:30 pm (7 pm onwards 
weather permitting for using the telescopes) 
 
Cost:​ Free 
 
Event Location:​ Stardome, 670 Manukau Road Epsom 
 
Who should come:​ For primary & secondary science teachers to 
improve knowledge and programs available on earth and space science. 
 
Details:​ Come join us for an evening at Stardome. Stardome are keen to 
let educators know about all the things they can do for you - including 
their new supervolcanoes talk. There will be a planetarium show on 
supervolcanoes, a discussion on the weather on different planets and 
New Zealand Geology, a Q & A session for those student questions you 

just can’t answer and the telescopes will be 
available for use to see the stars. Or even 
get Stardome to come to you! 
 
Wine and cheese provided, so it could be a 
good chance to catch up with your 
colleagues from other schools too.  

 
RSVP:​ By signing up on this ​Google form​ by the 4th of September 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNJlAn_LyKGtb94y3kFbr4CZJrrTBQx7Oxp0KH2oaCz8gDYg/viewform?usp=sf_link

